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Diary Dates
 AUTUMN 
October
26
th
 Harvest service in church (9:30)
November
16
th
 
Individual and family photographs
December
13
th
 
Parents evening and Christmas dinner
19
th
 Key Stage 1 concert (am and pm)
21
st
 
 Nativity
 in church 9:30
        Singing around the tree 2:00
   
      
Please note: 
school will close for 
Half Term
 on
 Friday 26
th
 October 
and will re-open on 
Monday 5
th
 November.
Children break up for 
Christmas
 on
 Friday 21
st
 December 
and will return on
 Tuesday 8
th
 January.
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Many thanks
Last year was a
nother
 great year for our school
. We were 
above national attainment
 in grammar and maths and our progress in maths was 
significantly above
 national. It is a great time to be a pupil at Holy Trinity and,
 with your continued 
support
,
 we can make the 
school
 even better!
School development priorities
This year we are 
focusing on developing:
Handwriting 
Religious Education and Collective worship
Assessment
Whole school attendance
Please help your child by ensuring that they are in school every day and have completed all their homework tasks.
Some reminders
1
. Lunches cost £2:
30
 per day. The 
exact money
 should be paid to the office on a Monday or Tuesday. If you 
pay online or 
place the money in an envelope with your Child’s name and class on
,
 you can avoid having to queue!
2.
 If your child is really too sick to attend school
,
 please contact the office 
first thing 
in the morning so that we know they are safe.
3
.
 
Please make sure your child is wearing full uniform and has their ki
t in school on PE/swimming days
.
 If you want your child to wear waterproof boots in the winter, please make sure they bring shoes to change into.
4. We aim to provide all children with a healthy snack. Can you please make sure that you send in the £1 donation towards this every 
week.
Charity work
 and Harvest
As part of our Harvest appeal we are raising money to buy a pump for the village we support in Uganda. Your donations have already significantly improved the lives of children and their families and I hope we can continue to support the people there for many years to come.
As usual we are also collecting donations of food for local people in need. Please send your donations in to school before Friday 26
th
 October. 
Yours
Mr S Brereton
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